
Operations Memorandum 
 
 

To: Airlines and Tenants 
 
From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Services 
 

Subject:  Terminal Loading Dock Closure 
 

Date: May 7, 2015 

 
The loading dock area, as depicted in red below, will be closed beginning Monday, May 11th at 8:00 

p.m. Work is required on the lift station located within the zone. Alternate accommodations will be 

made for baggage expediter parking. The work may require adjacent public restrooms on the 

baggage claim level to be closed. Should this occur, signage will be placed directing customers to 

restrooms on ticketing level. The duration of the work is unknown at this time. Additional 

communications will be forthcoming should the work require an extended period. 
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